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Reception Open Evening 
  

Is your child due to start school in September 2023? 
 

Charlestown Primary School would love to welcome you to our Reception Open Evening on  

Thursday 5th January 2023 4-5.30pm 
 
 

Our dedicated staff would love to answer any questions and show you how your child can 
thrive at Charlestown Primary School.  

 
We look forward to meeting you! 
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